
CONVENTION REPORT 

 

 

Co-chairs Linda DeRoche and Wendy Canessa have been busy trying to make this a 

Fun and interesting convention.  We were held up in the planning stages due to 

unforeseen circumstances which delayed us in getting all the panel information 

together. 

 

That is now resolved and we are working diligently to make sure everything Is in place 

to give you a great convention. 

 

We are currently sitting at 265 for registrations.   We had a small hiccup with the wrong 

date for the PDG breakfast so we are in the process of getting this corrected and proper 

meal tickets will be in everyone’s package when they register. 

 

We are looking forward to the LEOS from District O-3 leading the charge “UNDER THE 

BIG TOP” on Friday night and they have been busy building and painting the props for 

this event.  Its amazing what young people can do when you empower them to use their 

imagination!  Future Lions for sure! 

 

Other than the Leos, our Convention committee has basically been the two of us so we 

are hopeful we have not let the ball fall in any areas we are responsible for. 

 

See you in Surrey! 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Linda & Wendy 


